
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Friday, 14 December 2018 4:37 PM 
To: 'David Wilkinson'; Kate Thomson; Kyle Scott 

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: AM2016/31 Review of Nurses and Health Professionals and Support Services Award 

2010 

 
Dear Mr Wilkinson and Ms Thomson, 
 
I write to you in relation to the extension requests sought by the Australian Dental Association, ABI 
and the NSW Business Chamber respectively. 
 
I have drawn the requests to the Vice President’s attention and he has acceded to extend the filing 
of reply submissions by no later than close of business 19 December 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Colin Chang 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201631-corr-ada-141218.pdf
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